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The Animal Science Department utilizes animals in both the Veterinary Technology 
and Animal Care Specialist Programs in order to provide necessary educational 
experiences for the students.  In order to ensure that the animals are humanely 

treated and that students are safe, while experiencing an educational benefit from 
live animal use, the Animal Science Department has developed the following policies 

that all students and faculty must adhere to: 
1) Pre-approval by the instructor is required for any animals brought onto campus 
2) Written proof of current Rabies Vaccination of the animal(s) MUST be provided to 

the instructor before


